received November 30,2018 @ 415 pm of & and ATC

MEMBERS OF THE WPCA THAT ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND THIS MEETING, PLEASE CALL ETHER DIAZ, (860) 644-2511, EXT. 243, ON OR BEFORE 4:30 P.M. ON THE DAY OF THE MEETING

WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY TOWN OF SOUTH WINDSOR

PUBLIC HEARING R
COUNCIL CHAMBERS, TOWN HALL

REVISED AGENDA

Tuesday, December 4, 2018

6:30 P.M.

1. Present preliminary design plans for the proposed extension of a sewer system on Ellington Road between John Fitch Boulevard and Chapel Road.

Veceived November 26,2018 @ 1010,

PUPLIC NOTICE

LEGAL NOTICE TOWN OF SOUTH WINDSOR PROPOSED SANITARY SEWER SYSTEM EXTENSION

Pursuant to Chapter 103 Sections 7-245 through 7-255 of the Connecticut General Statutes, notice is hereby given that the South Windsor Water Pollution Control Authority will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, December 4, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the South Windsor Town Hall, 1500 Sullivan Avenue, South Windsor, Connecticut to consider the following:

1. Present preliminary design plans for the proposed extension of a sewer system on Ellington Road between John Fitch Boulevard and Chapel Road.

Copy of said legal notice is available for review in the Town Clerk's Office in the Town Hall, 1540 Sullivan Avenue, South Windsor, Connecticut. At this hearing, interested persons may appear and be heard, and written comments by the public will be received.

Richard Aries, Chairman
Water Pollution Control Authority